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From: Dora Kubek <DKubek@milfordct.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 6:06 PM
To: 
Subject: 626 Popes Island Rd - permit search

 

Good morning,

 

There are no open applications or permits listed for the property at 626 Popes Island Rd. Owner name is D’Arcangelo in our records.

 

I do have an archived 1991 permit for a 24-unit multi-family condo building in 1991, but the 626 owner has no individual permits on record.

 

Regards,

Dora
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